Sent September 26, 2011

To:          The Graduating Class of 2012

 The Cornell Law School Convocation will take place on Sunday, May 13, 2012 in Bailey Hall.  This is the Law School’s primary/main graduation ceremony.   The ceremony is followed by a champagne reception under a large tent in the courtyard. Please visit http://ww3.lawschool.cornell.edu/convocation/    While the web site is still being updated for this year, most of the information remains pretty much the same.  The web site also contains a link to hotel and restaurant information.  Because hotels and restaurants fill up rather quickly in Ithaca, it is important to secure reservations early.   Please note that admission to the May 13th ceremony is by ticket only; up to four (4) guest tickets are allocated to each graduating student.  

 The Law School also invites graduating students that are still in the area to attend the University Commencement on Sunday May 27.  A reception is also held following this ceremony but on a much smaller scale.  While attendance is encouraged, this is not the Law School’s primary celebration.

 Look for convocation e-mails beginning January 2012 and pass the Convocation’s web site address to family and friends.  

 Please e-mail, stop by or telephone if you have questions.

Sincerely, linda

Linda Majeroni

Event Coordinator/Administrator

Cornell Law School

138 Myron Taylor Hall

Ithaca, NY  14853-4901

cell:  607.257.0818

PH:  607.255.6536

FAX:  607.255.9844

